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1911 Bridge (as seen in 1928) over Laguna Creek between Vacaville and Fairfield 

on Cherry Glen Road. This bridge was constructed in the same year as the Ulatis 

Creek Bridge on School Street in Vacaville.  

                    

         
                                Photo and Google aerial courtesy of Joel Windmiller   
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OCTOBER CHAPTER MEETING 

 
 The California Chapter held its fall chapter meeting in Stockton at Whirlow's 

Tossed and Grilled Restaurant on Pacific Avenue (Lincoln Highway). This was one of 

our smallest gatherings in quite some time.22 members and guests attended with 

Treasurer Grant Gassman being the only Board Member present. Past President, Paul 

Gilger graciously agreed to step-in for President Joel Windmiller. The Board has 

suffered from vehicle injuries and family loss recently and members are in the healing 

process. Shelly Blanchard from the Rancho Cordova Historical Society attended and 

extended an invitation to have our next chapter meeting in Rancho Cordova. Sports 

Leisure Vacations announced that due to the large interest in coach tours, that there 

will be two tours in 2016. Details will be announced soon. Paul reported on the 

highway/bridge improvement project at Clarksville near El Dorado Hills. Joel and 

Michael Kaelin spoke on the signage project for the original segment of Lincoln 

Highway through Clarksville. Following the meeting Paul presented a slideshow of the 

Henry Joy Tour to and from Ann Arbor, Michigan. 

 More information can be found on the Chapters Web site; 

                                                       www.lincolnhighwayassoc.org/ca 
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LODI  HISTORICAL SOCIETY PRESENTATION 
 

            

 

(L to R), Loren Perry, LHS President, Judy Halstead, LHS Newsletter Editor, Joel 

Windmiller, CA Chapter President, Michael Kaelin, CA Chapter Sign Project Manager, 

Mary Jane East, LHS Recording Secretary, Kevin Shawver, Stockton Signage  
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                                   Kevin Shawver      Joel Windmiler      Michael Kaelin 

On September 23 rd. President, Joel Windmiller was invited by the Lodi Historical 

Society to give a power point presentation to approximately 50 members and friends 

of the Society. The meeting was held in the old Lodi High School building at Hutchen 

Street Square. Joel choose to present the Chapters Tour 1 power point which covers 

the route between Sacramento and San Francisco via the Altamont Pass. 
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MOGUL, NV BRIDGE RAILING CLEAN-UP PROJECT 

 
 On September 26th, members of the Nevada Chapter gathered at the Mogul 

Bridge Railings, east of Verdi on I-80, to make needed repairs and do touchup 

painting. Volunteers from the Chapter gathered up many bags of trash, patched and 

painted the railings with Patch Crete and up righted and primed the protective 

bollards. On Wednesday, October 7th, Brian Suen, Chester Ross and Cindy Ainsworth 

returned to paint the bollards and coat with reflective beads. At the same time the 

railing ends were painted with the red, white and blue. The project took many hours as 

members waited for paint to dry before applying a second coat of paint and the 

reflective beads. Brian and Cindy returned to paint the L and do touch up work. Geno 

Oliver, who was part of the original crew of volunteers who set up the site in 2003, 

was unable to attend but, provided early counsel, advice, tools and help to guide the 

work.  

 Thank You, from all members of the LHA, to the Nevada Chapter for preserving 

this iconic Lincoln Highway monument. Great Job!!!!!!!! 
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